
We are excited to announce: Nate Mack Running Club is BACK!  NMRC celebrates the beginning of its ninth year as a student program at Nate Mack ES. Nate Mack Running Club participants will learn running techniques and strategies while running miles around the Nate Mack field.  (Parents are welcome to join us as well!)
Coach Spencer, Nate Mack’s P.E. teacher, is our NMRC running coach.  We look forward to running with students and are happy to have NMRC return to our school this year.  NMRC will meet Tuesday mornings on the field 7:30-7:50am. 
Running Club will begin, Tuesday, October 4th, 7:30am, on the Nate Mack Field.  Students must turn in a signed permission slip to participate.  Parents, please drop your student off at the south gate.  It will be the only gate unlocked.  Look for the NMRC sign.   Participants can turn this permission slip into their classroom teacher. 
Please contact Mrs. Lederer at kclederer@interact.ccsd.net  if you are interested in volunteering for NMRC.  

(Please detach and return permission slip to your child’s classroom teacher)
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Running Club Permission Form
Student Name__________________________________________________

(Please Print)

Classroom teacher______________________        Grade____________
(Please Print)

I give my child permission to participate in Nate Mack Running Club.

______________________________________                      ______________

(Parent Signature)









          (Date)
Parent Name_____________________________   phone number____________
(Please Print)

Nate Mack ES Running Club 


2016-2017














